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As a resident of Minchinbury for 28 years and living 1 kilometre of the proposed Incinerator 
Power Gen Plant. I strongly object to this development going ahead. I am concerned for my 
health and the health of my friends and Neighbours and the people of western Sydney. The wind 
we get here is predominately from the South pushing Dust and Odours from the Waste Recycle 
tip all over the Suburb. With the unknown mix and cocktail of materials to be burnt in the 
incinerator it has been stated that the mix plus or minus can not be guaranteed to be clean 
burning. Toxic Dusts and Gases as well as visually it is not ideal to have this Plant anywhere 
residences and parks and schools and playing fields. 

We must not let this Development go ahead for the sake of people that near by to be affected 
mentally and physically to suffer in the shot and long term. 

I say no. Not Now and Never. No soil is to be turned on Site in Construction. It was a Quarry or 
Mine and like all mines and Quarries brought back filled in and restored to what it was originally 
as the MInes Act says! 

I have just mentioned the Incinerator? The Traffic, Noise and Pollution generated now in this 
area is beyond madness. 

I hope the person or people reading this and make sway on the decision consider not only my 
feelings but the 1500 House holder in Minchinbury and people in the surrounding area. 


